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Office of Water Quality Water-Quality Information Note 2006.07 
 
Subject:  Field Methods— Revised “Guidelines and Standard Procedures for Continuous 
Water-Quality Monitors” is now available 
 
 
The report “Guidelines and Standard Procedures for Continuous Water-Quality Monitors: 
Station Operation, Record Computation, and Data Reporting” by Richard J. Wagner, Robert W. 
Boulger, Jr., Carolyn J. Oblinger, and Brett A. Smith (USGS Techniques and Methods 1-D3) is 
now available online only as a PDF file at http://pubs.water.usgs.gov/tm1D3/.  These 
guidelines replace those previously published in USGS Water-Resources Investigations Report 
00-4252.  There are no plans to distribute printed copies of the report. 
 
The Office of Water Quality extends its thanks to the authors for persevering and completing the 
updated and expanded guidelines and to Rebecca Deckard and the staff of the North Carolina 
Publishing Service Center for preparing the report for final publication. 
 
 
 
 
If this Note was forwarded to you and you’d like to have your name placed on the WaQI Notes 
distribution, please send email to nlsnow@usgs.gov. 
 
WaQI Notes are archived on the Office of Water Quality web site, 
http://water.usgs.gov/usgs/owq/WaQI/index.html 
 


